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Market Information Circular 
Circular number:  2006-24 Contact: K. J. Koenke 

Date:  July 14, 2006 Telephone: (877) 473-9989 
 

The purpose of this Market Information Circular (MIC) is to advise you of a mandatory 
Click Trade upgrade.  On Monday, July 31st the ISE will be upgrading its trading 
system to the R7 platform. 

This upgrade is a “dual boot” version, meaning you can download the R7 compatible 
Click Trade at any time prior to the July 31st cutover.  The R6 version of Click will 
continue to run until the 31st.   

The upgrade will be transparent to Click Users.  The purpose of the upgrade is to 
insure that all Click Users are compatible with the R7 trading platform as of the 
cutover date, July 31st. 

This will be the last time the ISE upgrades the Click Trade software.  All Click users 
need to be migrated to our new PrecISE Trade software.  The migration to PrecISE is 
ongoing.  Please refer all inquiries regarding PrecISE to Jeanine Hightower at 
jhightower@iseoptions.com or 212-897-0357. 

Installing the CLICK Trade upgrade 
To install the CLICK Trade upgrade: 

1. Click the Member Login quick link on ISE Web site, www.iseoptions.com. 

2. Type click in the Name and Password fields. 

3. Click Login. 

The CLICK page is displayed. 

4. From the Software Downloads menu, click the CLICK R6 5.7_2.6 link. 

The link to the software is displayed. 

5. Click the link and select Save to download the file. 

6. Double-click on the file to install the software. 

Further assistance 
If you have difficulty logging on to the new software, or experience any software 
performance degradation, please contact ISE Market Operations at (877) 473-9989. 

Any representative on the desk will be able to assist you. 


